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Suzanne Schier-Happell is working on a research project
about the relevance of Holy Mother Sarada Devi’s life and
teachings in the 21st century, focusing specifically on
those in North America, especially women. She is doing

the project on behalf of Hindu University of America and |

am one of her advisors.

The importance of this project is immense, as we don't
have yet substantial studies in academia on Holy Mother

and Suzanne’s project will be a pioneering work.

| shall be happy and grateful if you consider helping

Suzanne in whatever way possible in her research. Thank

you for your consideration.
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